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I am totally opposed on this bill. We would move out of Oregon if this proposal 

passed. Oregon has had an increasing crime rate in the recent years so enforcing 

this law could skyrocket the number of crime cases. And the matter would escalate to 

many Oregonians leaving the state due to exceptionally unsafe living status. 

Moreover, letting tents up everywhere on the roads absolutely disturb businesses, 

houses, traffic as well as beauty of the cities. Consequently, not only residents move 

out but also less and less tourists visit Oregon. We definitely can not stand with this 

new proposal.  


